
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter – 7th January 2022 

Welcome back everyone, we hope you all had a lovely Christmas break.  
 

If a member of your household experiences any of the three 
main symptoms of coronavirus please book a PCR test and keep 
us informed.  Pupils who have been in contact with a person who 
has tested positive are not required to self isolate unless they 
show symptoms and test positive themselves.  You can keep up 
to date with the latest advice regarding isolation periods by visiting the government website:  
https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus. 
 
As always, we would like to ensure that your experience at Walpole Cross Keys Primary is a 
positive one.  If you have any concerns, in the first instance, please telephone (01553 
828680), email the school office (office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk) or speak with the 
class teacher.  
 
Best Wishes, 
Ms J.Borley 
Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680   Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 
Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 
www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Monday 
Yrs R-3 Lego Club 3:15-4pm (bookings 
only) 
Tuesday  
Class 2 PE day 
Yrs 3-6 Art Club 3:15-4pm (bookings 
only) 

Wednesday  
PTA tuck shop 3:15pm  
Friday  
Class 1 & 3 PE day 
Table Tennis Club 12:30-1pm 
Lunchtime Sports Club 12:30-1pm 
No football club 

Please check final page 

for future diary dates. 

If you are  
having a clearout  
of your Lego and 

would like to  
donate any to the school we 
would be extremely grateful. 

 

We have a Midday Supervisor vacancy at our West 
Lynn Primary School, please check the West  
Norfolk Academies Trust website for details: 
www.westnorfolkacademiestrust.co.uk 



Next week’s menu: 

If your child would like a school lunch please order for the whole 
week using ParentPay, the deadline for orders is midnight on  

Sunday.  If you miss the deadline please email the office by 9am 
on Monday with your child’s choices for the week. 

Thank you 





Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Tuesday 18th January  Yr 1 & 2 Active Kids @ Lynnsport 

*letter to follow* 

CANCELLED: School Nurse visiting YrR & Yr6  

*letters sent to parents/carers on 13/12/2021* 

Wednesday 9th February Yr5&6 Tag Rugby @ West Norfolk Rugby Club 

*letter to follow* 

Monday 14th to Friday 18th 

February 

School Closed—half-term break 

Please ensure your child’s PE 
kit is kept in school all week 
from Monday to Friday. 

Order school lunches for the week by  
midnight each Sunday (ParentPay). 
 
 


